From:

To:

Subject: Re: NTSB -Technical Review Request of the draft report for Engine Room Fire aboard Towing Vessel Desperado:
DCA23FM018

Date: Wednesday, July 10, 2024 9:40:36 PM

[CAUTION] This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click any links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

I have no comments, great job on your report, [ hope that it can help prevent future incidents ,
thank you sir for your services.

Yahoo Mail: Search, Organize, Conquer

OnWed, Jul 10, 2024 at 6:57 PM, Luke WisniewsKki
> wrote:

Good evening, Captain Soileau,

Please find attached NTSB's draft Marine Investigation Report for the Engine Room Fire
aboard Towing Vessel Desperado on the afternoon of February 17, 2023 while transiting
Lake Salvador near mile 20 in the Gulf Intracoastal Waterway in Bayou Perot, Louisiana.

Kindly review the attached draft report (word document or pdf) for accuracy and provide
technical review and comment. The deadline for submitting comments is July 17th, 2024.
If we do not have a reply by that date, we will consider the report to be technically correct.
The NTSB investigative team will review all factual comments and provide a written
summary of the disposition of those comments, including whether any changes have been
or will be made to the report.

Please remember that the draft report is for official use only until released in the public
docket. NTSB regulations prohibit the release of investigative information that has not
been released by the NTSB without prior consultation and approval of the investigator-in-
charge. I will inform you as to the release date of the public docket.

Kindly acknowledge receipt of this email. Please feel free to contact me with any questions
or comments you may have regarding this process.

I look forward to your review and comments.




Best Regards,

Luke Wisniewski

Sr. Marine Investigator

Office of Marine Safety

National Transportation Safety Board
490 L’Enfant Plaza East, S.W.

Washington, DC 20594
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